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Subject:  Revised Time to Progression (TTP) data analysis 
 
Discussion: 
 
CBER began the discussion by stating that the reason for the call was to discuss Dendreon’s 
plans concerning the results of their revised TTP data analysis that brought the p-value to 0.048.   
 
Dendreon responded that they planned to use that p-value (0.048) as the p-value for the study. 
 
CBER asked if Dendreon would now be changing their endpoint to TTP instead of survival. 
 
Dendreon responded that their endpoint for the BLA submission would remain as survival. 
 
CBER then advised Dendreon that if they would be presenting the p-value of 0.085 to the 
advisory committee.  If Dendreon wanted CBER to consider the p-value of 0.048 as the p-value 
for the study, the advisory committee would have to be cancelled, so that CBER would have time 
to reevaluate the data.  CBER suggested that Dendreon submit the new p-value as an exploratory 
finding only. 
 
Dendreon responded that they did not want to cancel the advisory committee.  They agreed not 
to make any claim that the p-value of the study had changed to 0.048, but would only say that 
they obtained this new p-value as a result of reanalyzing the data. 
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